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2024, October 30th 
 
 
Letter of Submittal 
OSPI No. 2024-21 
 
 
Dear Kyla Moore and OSPI, 
 
Please accept this application to the Office of Superintendent of Public Instruction’s Request 
for Information No. 2024-21 21st Century Community Learning Center Program External 
Organization List. 
 
School’s Out Washington is pleased to offer our services listed in this proposal to Washington 
State’s 21st Century Community Learning Center community. School’s Out Washington has 
supported out-of-school, expanded learning, youth development, and school-age child care 
programs and staff members to deliver impactful and relevant services to the young people 
of our state for over 30 years. 
 
Our contact for this RFI is Ka’ohe Wong, Program Quality Division Director. She can be 
reached at kwong@schoolsoutwashington.org or 206.336.6935. Do not hesitate to reach out 
with any questions. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Elizabeth Whitford 
Chief Executive Officer 
School’s Out Washington  
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